Ens, H. D. McSpadden Be "' Mareh 22, 1946

o

We are happy to have your brother back in school and
I have seen him around the campus several times, SEGE

Thanks so much for teking the time to let us know where
you are and what you are doinge We are looking forward to your return to
Mount Oread in a spot in the next edition of Kansas basketball. Good luck,

Sincerely yours,

| Director of Physical Education,
FCA:NF ' . Varsity Basketball Coach.



